Notice of Public Scoping Meeting
Upper Guadalupe General Reevaluation Study

San Jose, CA

US Army Corps "é—’ Valley Water
of Engineers ®
San Francisco District

This study will assess flood risk
management and associated
recreation improvement
opportunities along the Guadalupe
River from I-280 south
approximately 5.5 miles to Blossom
Hill Road.

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
requests public comments,
including any suggested
alternatives, information, or
analyses proposed for
consideration, to be submitted by
July 31, 2021 to:
UpperGuadalupe@usace.army.mil

Wednesday, July 14, 2021
6:00 pm | 1.5 hours |
Public Scoping Meeting

https://www.spn.usace.army.mil/
Missions/Projects-and-Programs/
Projects-by-Category/Projects-for-
Flood-Risk-Management/Upper-
Guadalupe-River/

Upper Guadalupe River

Flood Protection Project
Willow Street to Blossom Hill Road
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Meeting Access Code: 199 103 5042 Password: Guadalupel!

+1-844-800-2712 US Toll Free

https://usacel.webex.com/usacel/j.php?
MTID=m40cb81a5b02705249dd6ba0419ee3472
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